
Alleygating Programme 
 
“Belfast City Council: 
 
Recognises that the COVID-19 crisis has allowed local communities to develop a greater 
appreciation of open and green spaces throughout the city and commends those 
residents who have taken an active role in improving those spaces in their local area, 
providing an opportunity for their community to enjoy fresh air, activity and socially 
distanced interaction during the difficult months of lockdown; 
 
Resolves that Council should do all that it can to support residents and local communities 
who are proactive in seeking to improve and regenerate open and green spaces in their 
area. 
 
Believes that, although a review of phases 1-4 of the alleygating programme was agreed 
earlier this year, the new context of Coronavirus gives cause to reprioritise both our 
approach to the allocation of alleygates and how a new alleygating programme should be 
funded. 
 
Determines that a new funded alleygating programme is included as part of Council’s 
Recovery Plan, recognising the intrinsic benefit and popularity of existing alleygating 
programmes. 
 
Agrees that this new alleygating programme, when determining eligible streets, should 
give equal consideration and scoring to the efforts of communities to develop and 
maintain their alleyways as is currently given to crime-reduction and anti-social behaviour 
concerns.” 
 
 
Proposer:  Councillor Gary McKeown 
 
Seconder:  Councillor Seamas de Faoite  
 
 
To be referred without discussion to the People and Communities Committee 


